¥ CHRYSLER

May 26. 2010

Mr. Daniel Smith

Associate Administrator for Enforcement
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Ave. S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20590

Dear Mr. Smith:

Reference: NHTSA Identification Number 10V-197

Enclosed are representative copies of communications relating to the 2010 model year vehicles
involved in the referenced recall. Chrysler expects to notify dealers during the week of May 31,

2010 and to begin owner notification during the week of June 7, 2010. The exact number of
manufactured vehicles in the recall is 123.

This completes Chrysler's package of information for this recall as required by the Defects Report
Regulation.

Sincerely,

Bavid D. Dillon h
Vehicle Compliance and Safety Affairs

Enclosure: Dealer and Owner Letter for Recall K09

co: K.C. DeMaeter
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